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NATIONAL LABOR RELATIONS BOARD 

FOURTH REGION 

BANKERS SECURITIES BUILDING 

PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 

December 22, 1936 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, 
c/o Senator Robert M. LaFollette, 
Senate Office Building, 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

Here are the remaining galltc sheets. 

Sorry for the delay. 

Sincerely yours, 

ALW:M 	 A. L. Wirin. 



Deoeniber 24, 1938 

Mr. A. L. Wirin, 
National Labor Relations Board, 
1432 Bankers Securities Building, 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 

Dear Al: 

Received the galley prat's today, for which 

■any thanks. However, I was referring not to the 

revised galley proofs which I gave you but to the 

set of unrevised galley proofs, upon which the 

Pinkertons had indicated their corrections. 

As I remember, I sent these to the Philadelphia 

office, probably not to you. If they are anywhere around 

I would appreciate you sending them to me, although I 

do not anticipate any growl from the Pinks. 

I trust the bound copies of the hearings reached 

you . 

A Merry Xmas to you, Zack, at el. 

Yours sincerely, 

Berold Weisberg. 


